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The Importance of Reviewing Trusts: Navigating the 
Changes Ahead
Presented by City National Bank

June 15, 2010

Partner Abby Feinman will speak at an educational forum titled "The Importance of Reviewing Trusts: 
Navigating the Changes Ahead" at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, June 15.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Abby Feinman
+1.310.788.4722
abby.feinman@katten.com
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